
With mid-term upcoming, we are running some Halloween camps locally. We want to be able to 
offer some free places to pupils from our partner schools at their local venues. It is our intention that 
someone from your school wins a place.  

To avail, could you please post the below on your parent communication platforms / social media? 
Full direction of what to do next is explained within:  

Healthy Kidz Halloween Camp Giveaway!  

Want to keep the kidz entertained this mid-term break?  

Do you want a chance of winning a free place for your child at a camp of your choice? 

If so, all you have to do is:  

• Click the link:  (5) Facebook  

• Like the Healthy Kidz Facebook page  

• Like and share the giveaway post  

• Comment which venue you would like a free place for your child, along 

with our school name.  

 
Healthy Kidz want to be able to offer some free places to pupils from our school, at a venue that 
will suit. There is guaranteed to be a free place allocated to us!  

Winners will be announced and contacted Friday 27th October.   
 

https://www.facebook.com/healthykidz1234/

